Town of Lyme Board of Selectmen Public Hearing Minutes for April 14, 2011

- 1. At 8:00 am Charles opened the public hearing for a possible Historic Barn Preservation Easement for Tracy Flickinger. The following attended the hearing: Charles Ragan (chair), Simon Carr (member), Richard Vidal (member), Dina Cutting (administrative assistant), Shaun O'Keefe (Police Chief), Tracy Flickinger and Earl Strout.
- 2. Tracy displayed the photos she had taken of the barn and explained the need to preserve it.
- 3. The Board discussed with Tracy the general procedures necessary to review and grant an easement.
- 4. At 8:05 Charles closed the public hearing and the Board returned to its regular meeting, having agreed to visit the barn on Monay April 18 at 2:30 PM.

Simon Carr recorder